
Weekly News 

(Last updated on: 9/7/2019) 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

All classes will meet this Sunday. If you haven't paid tuition, please come 

cafeteria to make payment.  

 

1) Please note that classrooms are changed.  

 

Check the Classroom webpage at 

https://memphischinese.com/classroommap.php  

 

2) GMUCA 2019 Moon Festival  

The annul GMUCA moon festival will be held at the Visitor Center, Shelby 

Farms Park on 9/14, Saturday 5-8 pm. It’s free admission and $10/ticket for 

food. There are free lanterns available for kids. Please bring your 

blanket/lawn chair and enjoy the beautiful weather and food! 

 

Volunteers Needed for this event!​ We need 20 Volunteers with tasks 

such as setting up table and stage; Food ticket sales; trash pickup and 

cleaning; greeters; giveaway table server; food servers; helping to move 

speakers, etc  

 

Please contact Allen Wu or Amanda Zhou for youth volunteer opportunities. 

 

3) Book Donation Campaign by Memphis Youth United (MYU) 

 

Reading is an essential part of a child's learning experience. However, the 

tough reality is that not all children can afford the books they need. Memphis 

Youth United (MYU) has initiated a campaign to collect your used children's 

books and support those underprivileged children. If you would like to help, 

you could bring the books to admin table at cafeteria anytime between 

1:30-5:30pm. Your support would be highly appreciated! 

 

 

https://memphischinese.com/classroommap.php
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Thanks for your continued support! Please let us know should you have any 

questions.  

 

Thank you!  

GMCS School Admin 

 


